
In this issue 

• Kia Ora 

• Show time 

• Fundraising Yr 7/8 

• Thanks Yr 5/6 

• School Donation 

• Working Bee/
Election day 

• 125 Anniversary 

• After school care 

• Sharing Learning  

• Te Reo o te wiki 

• Floorball 

• Sotheby 

• Community Notices 

 

 

Roseneath School Newsletter 25 August 2023       Week 6 

Tēnā koutou whānau o te kura o Te Wai 
Hirere 

Tēnā koutou, tēnā koutou, tēnā koutou katoa.  

Ko Tangi Te Keo te maunga  

(Mt Victoria is the mountain we look up to) 

Ko Te Whanganui a Tara te moana  

(The Harbour is the sea that calms our spirits) 

Ko Te Wai Hirere te kura 

(Te Wai Hirere is our place to connect, our 

school) 

Kia ora Roseneath Whānau  
 

Show Time 19, 20 & 21 September 
Classes are busy rehearsing for the whole school production 
in Week 10 this term. You may be asked to provide items for 
costumes or props. A lot of effort goes into the production 
items so we would appreciate knowing now if your child/children are not going to 
be here on the show dates so we are able to recast if necessary. 
We are putting on three performances. There is a matinee on Tuesday 19       
September at 1pm and two evening performances Wednesday 20 and Thursday 
21 August starting at 6.30 - children will be needed at 6pm. 
Friends will be selling food before the show. 
Tickets will be on sale soon - we will let you know as soon as they are ready. 

Year 7 and 8 Camp Fundraiser 

The Year 7 & 8 class have a great fundraiser - purchasing seeds for your 
garden, flower pots, or as a present. The order form is attached. From your 
orders, 40% of the money spent will go towards our camp. Please pass it 
on to colleagues or family who may be  interested. We really appreciate any 
support to enable an affordable camping experience for our students. The 
seed information is also attached with the order form. 



Assembly   Friday 1 September 9.05am 

There will be a full school assembly next Friday 1 September followed by morning 
tea.  Lower Deck will be hosting and all classes will share some of their mahi.. We 
hope to see you there. 
 

Long  Boat Camp Fundraiser Thank you! 
Thank you for ordering an American Hotdog in support of the Long 
Boat’s camp    fundraising.  
Aft rated them 9 out of 10! 
It was a great class effort to prepare the orders and count the    
money. Proceeds will go towards The Long Boat Camp at YMCA 
Kaitoke 1-3 November. Year 5 and 6 class have made around $150 
profit for this camp fundraiser. 
They have a couple of other fundraisers coming up this term. 
 
 

School Donations 
Roseneath School receives the minimum amount of Government funding to run our 
school. These funds are sufficient to cover the core infrastructure and operations of the 
school. Beyond this, the school has to meet its own needs. We are very fortunate that 
the school has the support of its community. More than a quarter of our operating      
revenue comes from the school community through parent donations and fundraising. 
Guidelines have recently changed around how we communicate other requests for 
your financial support- including for our Education Outside of the Classroom (EOTC)           
experiences such as trips and activities, and digital subscriptions for learning             
programmes like Mathletics. You will see these itemized on your Contribution Request. 
As a school we believe that these activities and opportunities are an important part of 
the broad learning experience that your child receives at our school, and we really            
appreciate your ongoing support so that they can continue.  
 

In 2023 we are asking for a $350 donation per child. Don’t forget that by keeping your 
receipts and filling out an Inland Revenue IR526 Tax Credit Claim form each year, you 
can claim back 33% of your donation. Should you find a lump sum unmanageable 
please contact Joanne to set up a payment plan. office@roseneath.school.nz  
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Ngā manaakitanga |Take care of yourselves and 

each other  

Adelle Broadmore and the Roseneath School team  

 

125th Anniversary 

Save the date for our 125th Anniversary celebrations Labour     
Weekend 21-22 October. If you know of any former pupils please let 
them know the date. Registrations are open through our refreshed 
school website. Just go to the box our school and the 125 yr            
information is there. 
If you would like to be part of the organising team, please let me 
know. 
principal@roseneath.school.nz 

Joanne has been busy seeking sponsorship for the event and we are grateful for the    
generosity of Sotherby’s. Moore Wilson, Philip Moores, Officemax, Hells Pizza, Hataitai 
Bakery, New World, Fujifilm. LC Scott and Qizzle. Perhaps you know of a company or    
individual who would like to sponsor our special day. 
Please let us know. 
 
 
 

Election Day Working Bee  - Saturday 14 October 
We are holding a working bee to tidy the school grounds on Saturday 
14 October. As this is Voting Day and our Hall will be a voting booth,  it 
is a good opportunity to do a little  fundraising for the 
school - a sausage sizzle and bake sale. Please 
save the date. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Floorball Tournament 
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Sharing our mahi  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 3s learning some of the 

finer skills of NFL Flags - 

how flexible are we!! 



Ngā manaakitanga |Take care of yourselves and 

each other  

Adelle Broadmore and the Roseneath School team 

Te Reo o te Wiki                                   

Giving orders 

 

Commands are given in a number of ways in te 
reo. 
When there is no goal or object the word is used 
with an imperative intonation. 
e.g.  Whakarongo!  Listen! 
        Titiro! Look! 
 

E is used before words with one long or two short 
vowels 

e.g. E tu!  Stand up! 
       E noho!   Sit down! 
 

Kia is used with words that indicate a state, condi-
tion or quality. 
e.g.  Kia tere! Be quick! Hurry up! 
        Kia tūpato!  Be careful! 

 
After School Care 

Our after school care is going well with a growing group of regular users of this 
service.  Thank you to the parents who have supported us with our After School 
Programme over the term. If you would like to use the service but haven’t yet en-
rolled please contact Nicola in the office nicola.dunne@roseneath.school.nz We 
take bookings right up to 3pm! 

Our fees are $15 from 3-4pm and $25 3-5.30pm 

School Website www.roseneath.school.nz 

Have you checked out our new and improved website. We are trying to keep    
information updated so if you notice any errors or outdated information please let 
us know. 
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Ngā manaakitanga |Take care of yourselves and each 

other  

Adelle Broadmore and the Roseneath School team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Notices 


